
The Lum Ho ‘Ohana would like to thank
the community for their sincere

condolences while grieving the loss of
our beloved Uncle Johnny. The

continuous love and support expressed
helped us through this difficult time and

reminded our ‘Ohana to continue on with
his legacy. Uncle Johnny said to many of
us, “ Go teach, go sing, go play, go dance,

help each other. PRAISE THE LORD!” And
with this message the Lum Ho ‘Ohana will

continue to honor Uncle Johnny and
Hālau O Ka Ua Kani Lehua in our

community. Classes will resume on
Friday, August 5, 2022 and enrollment will

open on July 5, 2022 through July 25,
2022. Space will be limited.

Hālau O Ka Ua Kani Lehua
ALOHA KĀKOU!


